Dear FMD Stakeholders,

We are pleased to announce that on the 10th of July the Hungarian Medicines
Verification System (HUMVS) connected to the European Hub Production
Environment.

We achieved this key milestone earlier than planned and it means that HUMVS is now
ready to serve the active MAHs and end-users in Hungary.

Having completed this major step starting in the following weeks we go ahead with the
execution of next phase of our project. In the upcoming period we focus on to support
the on-boarding process and work with end-users to enable them to connect to the
national system.

We do appreciate all the help we received and would like to say special thanks for the
support of the Board of Directors of HUMVO, EMVO & NMVO representatives and

Arvato team.

We would like to emphasize the importance of the contribution of each participant in
the project so that we are able to successfully establish and operate the national

database in Hungary.

For further information about HUMVS — Hungarian Medicines Verification System —
please visit our website at http://humvo.hu/ or contact us by email (info@humvo.hu).
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Managing Director
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